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From: Dell Bungay [dbungay@tpg.com.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 23 April 2009 4:15 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Distribution of Electoral seats 

Dear Sir,
 

This is to express my concern regarding the re-distribution of country seats in New South Wales. We do not want to
 
lose the Wagga Federal seat as the area then covered will be enormous and this would place a larger responsibility
 
on the members whose seats would remain.
 

The people need contact with their local Federal representative and you will be taking this away. We want good
 
access to representation in the Federal Parliament.
 

I strongly recommend that distribution of members of parliament be fair and reasonable and request that you do not
 
change any of the New South Wales Country seats for the above reasons.
 

Yours sincerely ,
 

DELL BUNGAY
 

Dell Bungay 
8 Paull Street 
WAGGA WAGGA 2650 
Phone: 02.69226031 e-mail : dbungay@tpg .com.au 
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